
Minutes of the Pulborough Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
 
 
Village Hall 
 
 
April 2nd 2019    2.00pm 
 
Present:-    Andy Tilbrook Chairman; Ray Quested; David Hurst; Martin Ellis; Guy 
Harwood; ; Ken Watson; Amanda Perrett  
 
The first part of the meeting was called to update Guy Harwood on the proposals 
contained with the Neighbourhood Plan and also to understand the intended 
plans for the Harwood Garage  and car parking sites pending the move to 
Brinsbury. 
 
The second part of the Meeting was set aside for discussion on the way forward 
for both the Pre-Submission Statement and the Site Assessment Report. 
Ray Quested presented his changes to the original Pre-Submission Plan except 
for the Policies. These he would be working on within the coming days. 
All members of the Steering Group had received the changes and after some 
discussion the changes were agreed and Ray Quested was instructed to forward 
these to the Clerk towards preparation of the final Pre-Submission Plan.   
 
  


